
Welcome to Kindergarten!

Mrs. Brown
Cell: (314) 971-3983

E-mail: SHERMIKA.ALLUMNS-
BROWN@SLPS.ORG

Room 210



Dear student,

My name is Mrs. Brown and I am excited to welcome you and 
your parent(s) to the new school year! I know most of you are excited 
about your first year of kindergarten. So am I! I can’t wait to build a 
relationship with you and your parents. Those of you who are a little 
nervous about kindergarten, that’s ok. Just remember I will be by your 
side encouraging you to explore, think, and grow as we take this journey 
together. Kindergarten may be challenging at first but you will learn the 
rules and procedures before you know it! Just try to do your best every- 
day and everything will be swell.

Your parents, guardians and I all had to go through challenging 
experiences in kindergarten but that did not defer our dreams of 
becoming what we wanted to become when we got older. I believe 
because of these experiences as well as many others, its helped shape me 
into a dedicated teacher who is passionate about teaching children. As a 
result, I continue to be a lifelong learner beyond my kindergarten year. I 
went on to earn my Bachelor’s degree in Early Childhood and Elementary 
Education from Harris Stowe State University with a minor in computer 
education. My certifications allow me to teach children from birth through 
6th grade in the State of Missouri.  

In addition, parents, remember I am a great resource to have if 
you need support. Therefore, please do not hesitate to ask me for 
assistance. I believe consistent communication between home and school 
is important in fostering educational success. Please contact me by 
Teams, phone, and email.

Thank you for entrusting me with your precious gift!

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Brown

Cell: 314 971-3983

Shermika.Allumns-Brown@slps.org


